
 
 
 
 

 

1050 N. Vineyard Ave 
Ontario, CA 91764 
Toll Free 866.894.3351 
Local 626.363.1660 

 
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

NHTSA Recall 24T-001 

May 17th, 2024 

Dear AMP Tire Owner, 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Highway Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

WHAT IS THE ISSUE: The Wheel Group has decided that all sizes of AMP Terrain Pro A/T, AMP Terrain 
Attack A/T, AMP Terrain Attack R/T, and AMP Mud Terrain Tires marked with the Alpine Symbol fail to 
conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) number 139, "New Pneumatic Radial Tires 
for Light Vehicles.” Tires that do not comply with regulatory traction requirements for snow tires may 
increase the risk of a crash. You are receiving this letter because our records indicate that you may have 
purchased one or more of these AMP tires. 

THE REMEDY FOR THIS RECALL IS NOT YET AVAILABLE:  Do not drive in severe snow conditions with 
your AMP tires.  The Wheel Group is working diligently to develop and make available the safety recall 
remedy as soon as possible.  We will send you another letter when the remedy is available.   If you have 
any questions about the recall condition, please contact The Wheel Group at 1-866-894-3351. 

IF YOU NO LONGER OWN THE TIRES: 
If you no longer own the tires, visit www.amp-tires.com/ampfaq and complete the Change of Ownership 
form. 
 

We are committed to provide you safe and high-performing AMP tires. Please accept our apologies for 
any inconvenience that this recall may cause.  Thank you for your support in helping us complete the 
recall on your tires. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Dave Albert 
CEO The Wheel Group  
 

http://www.amp-tires.com/ampfaq

